

A Message from our club... President

First and foremost, I hope this newsletter finds you, your family, and loved ones well. This is certainly not how I envisioned the end of the snowmobile season happening. I hope everyone takes time to check in on and keep in touch with family, neighbors, and fellow snowmobilers. Out of an abundance of caution and following Governor Evers orders, we will have to cancel the April club meeting. We still are planning to hold the May meeting at this time but please keep checking our Facebook page for updates.

I also want to take a minute to introduce myself for those who may not know me. My name is David Moon and I have been in the sport of snowmobiling ever since I was old enough to get my leg over the seat of a sled! I have always loved being outdoors in the winter and spending time with friends and family. I love getting out in the fresh crisp fall air, brushing and signing trails to get them ready for the upcoming season. I have had the pleasure of serving the last 3 years as one of your board members for the club. This has been a great experience and I have learned so much. I plan to keep that going in the coming year serving as your president!

Tying into my opening message I want to remind everyone, now more than ever, to support our club sponsors. Our club is very fortunate to have such amazing community businesses that support not only our club but the sport of snowmobiling. If at all possible, we should be doing what we can to give back to them. Whether that be purchasing a take-out order from a restaurant, purchasing a gift card that could be used at a later date when their business is open again, or even sending a message of encouragement!

Lastly, I would like to send a heartfelt thank you to a few groups of people that worked behind the scenes this winter to make sure the trails were cleared, signed, and groomed. A special THANK YOU goes out to our groomer operators and trail coordinators who all put in countless hours so we can enjoy smooth trails! The work however is far from done, we will still have sign removal happening soon and events coming up this summer that we will need volunteer help with. If you are willing to help, please get a hold of us and we will find a spot for you to help!

David Moon - (715) 451-1881

Upcoming Club Meetings

Due to Tony Evers, Safer at
Home Order, which is now in
effect from March 25-April 25,
we will have to cancel our
April 9th club meeting. We will
keep you updated regarding
the status of our May meeting
through Facebook and our
May newsletter.

Membership in 2020 153 Members

Summer Picnic

We will be setting the date for our Kellner Knights Summer Picnic and will get that date to you in the May newsletter, which will be the last newsletter of the season. If you haven't "Liked" us on Facebook yet, be sure to do so as we post updates and events there regularly.

March Meeting Minutes

You may read the meeting minutes from our last meeting <u>here</u>.

Kellner Knights Club Renewal, Trail Passes & Newsletter Information

With the Wisconsin Trail Pass process, we encourage our members to renew their Kellner Knights club membership at the end of summer or early fall. Our deadline to do this is November 1, 2020 so that we can send the majority of memberships in large batches to bypass the club paying processing fees. (We have to pay this fee each time we send in memberships.) You can do this on-line through our webpage at http://www.kellnerknights.org/membership/ and pay on-line.



- Annual Trail passes are purchased through the AWSC and will be available to purchase for the 2020-21 season beginning July 1, 2020. Trail pass information can be found on our webpage at http://www.kellnerknights.org/trails/trail-pass/.
- All newsletters will be emailed to you to save costs. If you prefer it in written form, you may print it off from our website, as all our newsletters are posted there. We also post newsletters on Facebook, so be sure to "Like" us there as well.





















Wisconsin's Powersports Headquarters!

















































BRUNS & SONS

Where They Like to Make the Deal Easy!



















